
HOOKSETT US ROUTE 3/ 
NH 28 OPEN HOUSE 
The New Hampshire Department of Transportation 
is hosting a Public Open House for the Hooksett 
US Route 3/NH 28 Roadway Improvement 
Project. Join us to ask questions and provide 
feedback to the project team. 

Thursday, June 1, 2023 
Town Council Chambers   
35 Main Street, Hooksett 
2 pm - 4 pm OR 6 pm - 8 pm
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Scan the QR code below to visit 
the project website wher eyou can 
learn more about the project and 
contact the project team. 

Can’t Attend the Open 
House on June 1st?
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The purpose of the Hooksett 
US Route 3/NH 28 Roadway 
Improvement Project is to improve 
long-term safety, efficiency and 
mobility on the US Route 3/NH 28 
corridor between Alice Avenue and 
NH Route 27/Whitehall Road. 


